
 

 
Action taken:  Approved ❑  Disapproved ❑  Other_______________________ 
 

FCR 16 
 
 
Office of the President 
January 27, 2004 
 
 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 
 

TELFORD FOUNDATION GIFT 
 

Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept a gift of $145,000 from the Telford 
Foundation of Naples, Florida, to support ovarian cancer research in the College of Medicine. 
  
Background:  The Telford Foundation was created through the generosity of the late Robert L. 
Telford, chairman of the board of Mason and Hanger-Silas Mason Co., Inc. from 1976-1987.  
The Telford Foundation provides annual gifts to support the ovarian cancer research program of 
Dr. John R. van Nagell, Jr. in the Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology.  The Telford 
Foundation has given more than $1.4 million to support ovarian cancer research at UK. 
 


